
Dear Travel Trade Partner,  

Due to a Fire occurred at Milan Linate Airport on 06 September 2023 the airport will be 

operating with a limited number of movements, therefore, all ITA Airways flights to/from Milan 

Linate are subject to delays, cancellations or rerouting from/to alternate airports.  

 

According to REG. EU261/2004, passengers holding ITA Airways tickets (055) booked on flights 

affected by the strike have the right to select one of the options of Repro Policy. 

 


